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ST PATRICK’S  BULLETIN 
10th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sunday, June 10, 2018 

ROSTER 

FOR  MAY 

Reader & 

Prayers 

Lay Leaders Eucharistic 

Minister 

Offertory 

Procession 

Monthly 

Collector 

Counter Cleaner 

 

June 10-Mass I Dart —————- C Kennedy Family  J Millington J Kennedy L Fraser 

June 17- Mass M Millington —————— A Munro L Welsch J Millington D Munro L Fraser 

June 24-LLA K Bendall K Clohesy  

I Dart 

J Gurry —————

— 

J Millington J Millington L Fraser 

July 1—LLA J Gurry L Fraser & 

M Millington 

C Kennedy —————

— 

R Picone R Weir A Munro 

Sick   

Una Bartlett 

Cec Harris 

Fred Webb 

Child Safety Standards : 

We have a Child Safety Policy in 
this Parish  to ensure the safety 
and wellbeing of children in our 
care.                

A Child Safety Code of Conduct 
has been adopted for all who 
work with  children in this Par-
ish.    Ann Munro is  our                         
safeguarding officer. 

Mass  Next Sunday  

June 17 at 10am 

COUNTRY MASS TIMES 

Sunday June 17: Dimboola 8.30. 

Murtoa 8.30. Nhill 10am 

Sunday June 24: Natimuk 8.30. 

Dimboola 8.30. Murtoa 10.30  

Sunday July 1: Murtoa Mass 8.30. 

Dimboola AWC 8.30  

Sunday July 8: Murtoa at  8.30.  

Dimboola 8.30. Nhill 10am  

Collections 

PGP :  $    85.00  

Pres :  $    45.00 

Loose: $  138.00 

 End of the Financial Year 

As we draw near to the end of our     

financial year, we thank all parishioners 

for their support us over the past twelve 

months.  If you would like to have enve-

lopes, please see Ann after Mass to-

day.   

Welcome 

We extend a very warm welcome to our two families 

who have brought their children today to be baptized,  

Ashleigh McEldrew & Nathan Meyer and their daughter, 

Charlotte and Bonnie & Daniel McEldrew with their son, Jack.  

We also welcome their families and friends who have joined them 

today for this very special occasion.  

The Australian Bishops say to 

us                                                                 

EVERYTHING                         

IS ON THE TABLE                 

as we discern and pray for                         

the needs of our Church,                 

what we keep, what we                   

need to change or adapt . 

 

St Patrick’s School travelled by bus to Horsham last Friday to 

celebrate the Gifting Mass with Fr Peter and students from 

OLHC Murtoa, SMJ & St Brigids.  Fr Peter thanked the students 

and staff  for their magnificent response to St Vincent de Paul ‘s 

appeal, the theme for  Mass was “Where do you go when 

you have nowhere to go.”  

There were 51 full clothes’ baskets compared to 43 last year. St Vincent de Paul and Mr Ian Walter 

from the Christian emergency Food Centre also expressed their sincere thanks.  
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